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  Autumn Term 2019 
 

 
Football Results 

 
Well done to the football team for another fantastic win! 

Wednesday 9th October  
                     Sledmere Vs Netherbrook   1-5 
 
 

 
.  

Tuesday 5th November 
                            Pupil and Sibling Photographs. 
 
Photographs will be taken over one day the same 
process as last year. 

 Every child will have an individual 
photograph taken. 

 All brothers and sisters in school/nursery 
will have their photograph taken together. 

 Family portraits (for older or younger 
children that do not attend Netherbrook) 
will be available before and after school. 
8.15am-8.40am and 3.15pm-4.45pm. No 
appointment will be needed. Please enter 
through the main entrance. 

If you do not wish to have your child’s photograph 
taken, please let the office know. 
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22.10.19       6J Class Assembly 
22.10.19       Yr3 Trip Safari Park 
24.10.19      Parents Evening 4pm- 8.30pm 
25.10.19      Rainbow Readers Mufti Day- £1 
            28.10.19-01.11.19 Half Term 
04.11.19  School Reopens 
05.11.19 School Photographs 
06.11.19 Flu Vaccinations  
08.11.19 TT Rockstars Dress Up 
15.11.19 Children in Need 

  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
How quickly this half term has simply flown by. Just a reminder 
that we break up for the autumn half term next Friday - the 25th 
October at the usual time of 3.15pm. Friday is also our Rainbow 
Mufti Day – children are encouraged to wear the rainbow of 
colours and bring in a £1.00 donation to help us afford some 
brand new Rainbow Reader books and prizes.  
 
Parents’ Evening is on Thursday 24th October, between 4.00pm 
and 8.30pm. We hope to see you there. It is not too late to 
arrange an appointment if you haven’t already had chance to 
do so. Please use the SchoolLife app to do this or contact the 
school office next week. Our Governing Body team (including 
our 3 Parent Governors) will be in attendance on Thursday, 
they will be hoping to speak to many of you about what more 
the school can do to help parents to help our children to 
achieve their best whilst at Netherbrook. They may also ask 
your opinions on other topics. So please give them your 
thoughts if you have something you would like to discuss.  
 
Regarding Governors, I am pleased to announce that Mrs C 
Marshall has been elected as the Staff Governor for the school. 
Staff Governors represent staff on the Governing Body but 
have a completely independent voice from the Headteacher. 
We now have a full complement of governors – their ‘pen 
portraits’ and pictures are available to view on our school 
website. The website has now been fully updated with all new 
information so please do take a look if you get chance.  
 
Please remember that school officially stats at 8.55am. If you 
are late for any reason then please take your child to the main 
office and sign them in on the computer system, please give a 
reason to the admin team to record –do not just drop children 
off and leave – this is for safeguarding reasons. Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
 

          Friday 18th October 2019 

  
 
 

Darcie-Rose B, Scarlett M, Kye W, Millie-Rae W, Sharna H-B, Aston T, Ariah G, Emma M, Cameron H. 
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